Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Middle School Career and Technical Education & Math Pathways Workgroup announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATES AND TIMES: May 21, 2024; June 18, 2024; and July 30, 2024, 1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m., EDT (or until business is concluded, whichever is earlier).
PLACE: May 21:

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/04810a04-efb3-488c-8979-421486205fcb@63bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794. 
June 18: 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/0dc36897-3855-4384-8d0d-3ebc14811931@63bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794. 
July 30: 
https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/b39a23c6-48b7-49cc-a7d0-b6b814bfc443@63bf107b-cb6f-4173-8c1c-1406bb5cb794.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Provide recommendations to identify best practices in Career and Technical Education pathways.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lee.Chipps-Walton@fldoe.org.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least five days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lee Chipps-Walton at Lee.Chipps-Walton@fldoe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Lee Chipps-Walton at Lee.Chipps-Walton@fldoe.org.
